DCC ALUMNI UPDATE

May 26, 2009

*** URGENT***

This note was sent to me from Tammie Curren Caruthers (DCC ‘87) referring to the “Sisters We’ll Miss” section in the last alumni update.   It concerns Marcie Malone Maserang (DCC ’83).

A group of us set up a scholarship fund in Marcie's name a few years after her death in 1993.  Every year we give the scholarship to a deserving young lady on the drill team where Marcie went to high school.  Since the inception of the group, we had all agreed that the year that Marcie's son (Ryland Maserang) graduated, the scholarship would go to him.  This is the year, and I know it would mean so much to him if he were to receive anything from DCC.  Below is information about giving to the scholarship if any DCC would like to contribute.  If anyone would like to write him a note only, they can mail it to me and I'll get it to him (but if sending money, please use the method below).  My address and phone are listed below. 

Ryland was only 3 when Marcie died, but he is best friends with Carole (Rachal- Kiechler) Torphy's (DCC ‘88) son.  Ryland was at our alumni game this year and had his picture made with almost every DCC on the squad!  Events with DCC are a way for him to hear about his mom and just how great she was from those of us who knew her best.  


Thank you all,


Tammie (Curren) Caruthers (87) 


2 St. Johns Ct. (for notes only, scholarship money needs to follow procedure below)


Mansfield, TX 76063


(682) 365-2685

  You are cordially invited to attend a Graduation/Scholarship Party 

for Mr. Ryland Maserang

In Memory of Marcia Malone Maserang

Saturday, May 30th, 2009, at 11 a.m. - 2 p.m.

You can come & go or come & stay - just let me know!

Place: Fresco's Cocina, 7432 Denton Hwy., Watauga, TX 76148

Weather permitting: We will be on the patio (If it rains, we will move inside.)

Please RSVP by May 29th "YES" or "NO" (Very Important!)

You can RSVP via email, text, facebook or phone call!

Everyone will be responsible for their own food & tab.

Share this e-mail with all your RHS friends!

Details below for donation to this scholarship - let's set a new record!


Rhonda Bagby - 817-475-4461


Rebels with a Cause www.rebelswithacause.net


Donation option:

Go to any Bank of Texas branch & make your deposit no later than Friday, 5/29/09, into acct#3173580, payable to "Scholarship Fund."  http://web.sa.mapquest.com/bankoftexas/?tempset=search

I will withdraw Saturday morning, so whatever is in there is what we can present to Ryland.  Thank you so much for your generous donations so far!  Any amount will be greatly appreciated!

***ATTA GIRL!***


Zach Woodlee, son of Vicki Hammons Woodlee (DCC ’73-75),  is CO-PRODUCER of the new show, GLEE, which will air on FOX Tuesday nights.  Time Magazine and the Los Angeles Times have already given it rave reviews.  Please tune in!


Melissa Rycroft (DCC ’06-08) continues to represent us in true DCC fashion.  Read the note below from fellow alumni, Norann McDonnell Beitler (DCC ’86-88):


Had such a fun opportunity and wanted to tell you about it.  The "Dancing with the Stars" folks started teaching dance at my son's elementary school in Los Angeles.  As a special treat, they brought Melissa and Tony to meet the kids and the parents, and for the kids to show off their new moves.


They were so charming and patient with all the kids.  Got a chance to say a quick hello to her and show her one of my prized possessions - my DCC ring.  It was fun meeting a fellow alum and she represented to a "T" what the DCC embody in both spirit and manner.


I've attached a photo of Melissa and some of the 5th grade boys - so cute! 
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***SUPPORT A SISTER***


Krista Parker Webb (DCC ’86), owns a fabulous business, The Sweet Shop, and they make the most delicious candies and chocolates (I know, I’ve had a sample)!  You can read more about her and her business on the DCC website under the “Where Are They Now?” section.  I’ve attached a pic of her creations.  Support your sister if you need gifts!
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Going forward, the updates will be sent out on a monthly basis.  If you would like to contribute to the update, the deadline for submissions will be the 15th of the month prior.  This update will serve as the update for June, so submissions for the July issue will be due June 15th.  Submissions for the August issue will be July 15th, and so on.  Thanks for your cooperation!


Hope everyone is doing well and off to a wonderful summer!


Cheer s always,


Brooke Wicker Alexander


DCC 1992-1996

